
R-9 Correspondence – Martha Cota 
 

 

From: Martha Cota [mailto:martha@latinosinactioncalifornia.org]  
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2022 8:31 PM 
To: Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>; Diana Tang <Diana.Tang@longbeach.gov>; Council District 1 
<District1@longbeach.gov>; Council District 2 <District2@longbeach.gov>; Rahul Sen 
<Rahul.Sen@longbeach.gov>; Council District 3 <District3@longbeach.gov>; Jack Cunningham 
<Jack.Cunningham@longbeach.gov>; Council District 4 <District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 
<District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 <District6@longbeach.gov>; Chork Nim 
<Chork.Nim@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 <District7@longbeach.gov>; Celina Luna 
<Celina.Luna@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 <District8@longbeach.gov>; Lynette Johnson 
<Lynette.Johnson@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 <District9@longbeach.gov>; Matthew Hamlett 
<Matthew.Hamlett@longbeach.gov>; Parker Houston <Parker.Houston@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Long Beach's Recall and Retention Ordinances 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 

Dear Honorable Mayor and City Council, 
  
Please see the attached letter from Latinos in Action, in support of making Long Beach's 
Recall and Retention Ordinances permanent policies. 
  
Thank you! 
 
Martha Cota 
Founder & Executive Director 
562-387-3254 
 

 LIA- Recall_Retention Community Support Letter ... 

 
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/drive.google.com/file/d/1LuyA_nIxvAp0GXzN3Frd_09xJyupEn_6/view?usp=drive_web__;!!MKV5s95d0OKnVA!6p426J16fM7IZS6xDe8B6rbCjfTyVogavUst4kHAHV-tFo0NnrDfmatsJrc8v4J9BCMwbw$

